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Sydney NSW 2001 
 
iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Iwan  
 
Re: ESCO Pacific Pty Ltd Development Application (DA) for a proposed Solar Farm, located 
approximately 7km north-east of the township of West Wyalong.  
 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 16 November 2018 seeking comment on the above State 
Significant Development No 9564 proposal.  
  
From a review of the relevant DA documents, Local Land Services will not be significantly and or adversely 
impacted by the proposed development.  
 
The only request that that Local Land Services would have is that the boundary fence of lot 160 DP 750615 
adjoining the Newell Highway, which is a frequently used as aTravelling Stock Route, be established and 
maintained in a stock proof condition at all times to prevent passing livestock from potentially entering the site 
of the Solar farm. 
  
If you require any further information or concerns please contact Peter Beal, Team Leader (Travelling Stock 
Reserves - TSRs ) Riverina Local Land Services on mobile 0428968249 or email: peter.beal@lls.nsw.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rob Kelly 
General Manager 
 


